S5PO ALERT

Date: 10/19/2023

To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert - New TB 007 - Statewide Cooperative Program - Administrative Fee

A new Technical Bulletin, TB 007 - Statewide Cooperative Program - Administrative Fee, has
been put into effect as of 10/18/2023.

Technical Bulletins can be found on the Procurement Reqgulations page while a direct link for TB

007 can be found here.

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov.


https://spointra.az.gov/resources/procurement-regulations
https://spointra.az.gov/sites/default/files/TB%20007%20-%20Statewide%20Cooperative%20Program_Administrative%20Fee.pdf

